KHQA-TV - WTAD

BUSINESS OFFICES ¢« QUINCY, ILLINOIS 62301

A LEE STATI|I ON

June 16, 1966

Mr, Carl Dabelstien
1419 S. 54th Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Sir:

This letter is your verification of reception of WTAD-FM on July 22,
1965 between 10:09 and 10:16 PM.

I am sorry that your letter was missplaced and was never acknowledged.
WTAD-FM has an ERP of 27 kilowatts and operates eighteen hours a day

with sixteen hours of stereo music programming.

Sincerely,

S

Lee B. Ellis
Chief Engineer



